
Chaperones must be present throughout the duration of the visit, including the campus tour
and any presentation. Chaperones are responsible for making sure their tour group is
respectful to all staff members, including our Student Ambassadors (tour guides) throughout
the duration of the visit. Disruptive behavior may result in an abbreviated program. One
chaperone is required for every 10 students. 
We ask that groups be respectful of their time and ours by arriving on time to the scheduled
visit.  Arriving late may result in a removed or shortened presentation or tour. 
Use of electronic devices by students (cell phones, gaming devices, tablets, etc…) during the
presentation and/or tour is prohibited. 
The University of Kansas reserves the right to not schedule future visits if behavior of students
is inappropriate or disruptive.
We are only able to accommodate the number of students allowed per the registration form. 
Group visits are hosted at the Jayhawk Welcome Center, a state-of the art building with many
exhibits showcasing the Jayhawk experience. We ask that all guests be careful with the
interactive displays in the building.
If any accommodations are no longer needed, the group must notify the Office of Admissions
at least 10 business days prior to the visit by emailing groupvisits@ku.edu.  

The University of Kansas welcomes the opportunity for school and community groups
to visit our campus and learn about the University. In order to provide a beneficial and

enjoyable experience, please review our guidelines below:


